
 

 
 

 
 

 
DSPL9 Parent, Carer and Family Newsletter 

 
27th March 2024 

Welcome to the 13th DSPL9 newsletter  for the academic year 2023/24 . 
This provides school colleagues and families with recent and current local SEND information with a focus on 
Parents and Families.  
 
This newsletter will be published fortnightly. Next edition : 17th April 2024 (after Easter Break) 
 
Please contact Triage  enquiries@dsplarea9.org.uk  if your child or young person has multi complex needs 
that you require further support with. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please note:  all booking links, emails, phone numbers are given alongside each 
course detail.  
 

DSPL9  or Triage are unable to make any bookings for you. 

 

New this edition 
 

  

• Potential Kid have a wealth of activities over the Easter break 

• Families Feeling Safe have funded places available on their Protective Behaviours courses held online or in 
person. 

• ADD Vance have a wide range of workshops to support parents and carers of children and teens with 
ADHD and/or ASD. 

• SPACE are offering over 40 workshops and 7 courses during the summer term. 
 

 

From previous edition – places may still be available. 
 

• Supporting Links have lots of workshop to support families 

• Family Lives are delivering parenting groups and workshops, funded by Herts County Council, for 
parents/carers who live in Hertfordshire. 

• Families in Focus have opened bookings for their popular 6 week courses. 

• NESSi are running webinars 
 

mailto:enquiries@dsplarea9.org.uk


 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

We have four Protective Behaviours courses for parents and carers including one for dads only in 

the summer term.  Places are fully funded by HCC Targeted Parenting fund for parents who may 

need some additional support. One of the courses will run in Broxbourne and the others will be 

online. Below are links to the course posters and our parent registration form 

Online courses: 

• Tuesdays 7 May – 2 July 7.00pm – 9.00pm for Mums,  Dads & carers 

• Thursdays 9 May – 4 July 7.00pm – 9.00pm for Dads and male carers 

• Tuesdays 4 June – 9 July 9.30am – 11.30am 

Please click here for the poster… 

  

Please click here for the registration form… 

  

For enquiries and to book a place, please email enquiries@familiesfeelingsafe.co.uk or Tel: 07850 

518216 

  

Broxbourne 

  

• Fridays 3 May – 5 July 9.30am – 11.30am 

Please click here for the poster… 

For enquiries and to book a place, please Tel: 01992 303331 Option 5 

https://familiesfeelingsafe.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Summer-2024.pdf
https://familiesfeelingsafe.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Parent-Registration-form-2023-2024-2.pdf
https://familiesfeelingsafe.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/03/Mums-Dads-Carers-Broxbourne-May-July-24.jpg


 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 
 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 


